
 
Minutes from Annual Membership Meeting July 23 2022 

 
Alan Gedde brought the meeting to order.. 
 
Everyone introduced themselves and said where they lived including the Board Members. 
 
The sheriff arrived to give us an update. on crime in Roswell.  The major problems are with the homeless and 
the mentally unstable.  We should be careful about helping them. They tend to be more demanding rather than 
requesting. 
 
He said to be wary of work trucks with logos on them.  They may not be legitimate.   
 
Safety features: (1) Keep garage doors closed, (2) When entering garage keep an eye on the surrounding areas, 
(3) Have an escape plan from every room in the house (4) One of the kids at the school bus stop should be 
prepared and have a phone (5) Don’t open your door if you are not expecting someone (6) Keep cars kept 
outside locked at all times.  
 
Having a gated community was discussed. 
 
Alan Gedde and Jessica Gazdik agreed to be the administrators for the bvia.info website. 
 
Board Members Present: Alan Gedde, Kaye Whitefoot, Neil Roe, Aron Balok, and Pat Clarke 
 
Secretary/Treasurer present: Charlotte Baumann 
 
BOARD MEMBERS: 
 
Kaye Whitefoot  575-802-5966 dponm2@juno.com 
Alan Gedde   575-420-1478 alangedde@gmail.com 
Neil Roe   575-623-1800 nroeufo@yahoo.com 
Aron Balok   575-623-8805 abalok@netzero.com 
Pat Clarke   575-622-0183 gmapat2@aol.com 
 
Members Present: Nilda Balderson, Luke & Jenci Huebner, Debbie & Duane Rodriquez, Kyle 
Whitefoot,, James Blanchart, Ben Thomas, Howard Parmen, Linda Kochevar, Jon Morelock, and Jessica 
Gazdik 
 
 
At the Board Meeting following the Annual Meeting the following people were voted in as officers. 
 
President:   Kaye Whitefoote 
Vice President:   Alan Gedde 
Secretary/Treasurer  Charlotte Baumann 575-622-0227, faxgar2@aol.com 
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